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MEMO
September 9, 2022

To: Lance Simmons, P.E., Chief Engineer 
  

Through: Jessica Butler, P.E., Director of Engineering & Safety Operations 

  

From: Duane S. Milligan, P.E., Construction Division Director 

  

Subject: Recommendation to Reject Local Government Project, Tarrant County

 

Control: 0081-02-075  

Project: F 2022(850) 

Highway: CS 

Tarrant County 

 

The above referenced project has been reviewed. The City of Keller and the Fort Worth District 

recommend rejecting all bids and re-letting the project. Three bids were received, the lowest bid was 

deemed non-responsive, and the lowest responsive bid exceeded the engineer’s estimate by 94.5%. 

The city is unable to fund the overrun and has requested to reject all bids and re-let the project at a 

later date. 

We request your concurrence in the rejecting the bids received for this project. If you have any 

questions, please call Duane S. Milligan, P.E., at 512/416-2501. 
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9/12/2022

I concur with the 
recommendation.
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